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FRIDAY 

23
MAY 

9-11 a.m.

At the  

Rodeo Barn

Please dress your best for the last day. 

Parents: This will be a half-day and there will be no Kids Club available, so please make appropriate arrangements.

Friday, May 23 will be the last day of the 2024-2025 school year!

A number of events are scheduled to take place at the Rodeo Barn starting at 9 a.m.,  
including an awards ceremony and talent show.  

Plus, we’ll have graduation ceremonies for our kindergartners and 8th graders!  

All Heritage families are invited to attend the festivities!

 We hope everyone has a wonderful summer break, and we’re all looking forward to seeing students back on campus 
ready for an exciting 2025-2026 school year!


